
 

 

 
January 26, 2023 
  
To SUNY Poly Albany Campus Faculty, Staff, and Students: 
  
Following my Campus Update presentation taking place this Friday, I want to invite you to a “meet-
and-greet” for our Albany campus, to take place on Feb. 2, 2023. 
  
All SUNY Poly faculty, staff, and students are cordially invited to attend. It is scheduled to take place 
from 11:00 a.m. to noon on Thursday, February 2, 2023, in the President’s Suite, 4th Floor Nano Fab 
East. Donuts and coffee/tea will be available. 
  
I look forward to seeing you there. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Dr. Andrew Russell 
Officer-in-Charge 
SUNY Polytechnic Institute 
  


